
Weekly scripture focus, Romans 5:8 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

If you have any prayer requests that you 

would like us to take forward to the prayer 

group then please email them 

to: ethos@christchurch-

moreton.wirral.sch.uk  

Week Ending      24/03/23 & starting 27/3/23 

Look what we enjoyed this week  Future dates for your diary 

 Tuesday 28th Experience Easter activi-

ties in the church 

Full Governor meeting 4.30pm 

Wednesday 29th March: 

Y2 SATs information meeting 9am 

Pre-school summer starters visit 2pm  

Thursday 30th March: 

-Y2 Coffee and Catch-up  9-9:45am 

Friday 31st March 

-Easter services at church: 

Year 1 and 2 - 9.30am 

Years 3 and 4 - 10.30am 

Years 5 and 6 - 11.30am 

EYFS including pre-school– 2.30pm 

-3.30pm School closes for Easter 

EASTER BREAK 

Monday 17th April 

School re-opens for Summer term. 

26—28th April: Y4 Residential 

27th April: F2 coffee morning 9am 

28th April : Y1 parent phonics  2pm 

Monday 1st May bank holiday 

Swimming pool arrives! 

4th May : Y5 to Tatton Park 

                  Y6 Coffee morning 9am 

                   Pre-school open session 4pm 

5th May school coronation celebrations 

Monday 8th May bank holiday 

Y6 SATs : Week beginning 9th May 

18th May : Y1 Values assembly 

Y2SATs :Week beginning 22nd May 

Weekly Attend-

94.5% 

Year 1 have enjoyed making carrot burgers this week as well as creating 

our very own Eater garden in our forest school session! 

Year 3 have been finishing off their masks to show the different  emotions 

Mary Magdalene would have felt on Easter Sunday. We can't wait to see 

them all finished. 

Year 4 have been working really hard on creating their values assembly 

that we where able to perform for our parents, this week we have also 

made pea soup in our cooking lessons and completed our maths               

assessments 

Year 5 have blown us away with their creativity and cookery skills       

demonstrated in our Easter bake off!  

Pre-school This week Pre-School have enjoyed all our ladybird                  

activities based on our text 'What the Ladybird heard'.  

Year 2 have been learning Indian dancing linked to their unit of work 

Where in the World.  

Year 6 have been working really hard in art to draw and paint in in the 

style of Lowry. Look at their use of perspective!  

menu is... Week 3 

Please see our website for menus, 

and you can preselect children's 

Nurture class have been recreating pictures from the Easter Story using 

pebbles and leaves. They have also been making burgers in their cookery 

class and practising their knife skills chopping and spreading. It has been 

a very busy and exciting week!   

FS2 have had  fun making Easter gardens this week and also bringing in 

their favourite books to read and share with the rest of the class! FS2 have 

also been working hard on their handwriting . 

Message from Mrs Donelan 

As we approach the end of another term it has been lovely to see the    

progress children have made with their learning and the many         

activities, visits and events they have participated in. Huge thanks to 

our staff who frequently give their own time voluntarily to support 

film nights, residentials, after school meetings and clubs, to the       

parents who run the CCPA events, our Governors and to all our families 

who work with us to make our school is such a great place to learn and 

grow.  

I hope to see you all at our church services on Friday, 

Amanda Donelan 

Scroll down 

for more! 
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Notices 


